Coffeyville Public Schools

K. W. McFarland, Superintendent Coffeyville, Kansas

April 29, 1938

Dr. F. C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

I am sorry that I have waited so long to answer the letter I received from your secretary on April 6. I want to thank you for sending me the material concerning your radio programs. I'm sure I shall find it a big help to me.

I want you to know that I received your second letter regarding Miss Nevens. I am so glad that we understand each other's viewpoints now and should like for you to know that I feel you are an outstanding organizer and possess a world of business ability.

With very kindest personal regards and best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

W. H. Mifflin

Director, Health & Phys. Edu.

WHM:MO